December 14, 2021	Planning Board	7:00PM
	Meeting Minutes


Members Present: Thad Presby, Eric Meth, and Monica Laflamme

Also Present: Ginny Jeffryes

A regular meeting of the Franconia Planning Board was held at the Franconia Town Hall on Tuesday, December 14, 2021.
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:04pm by Thad Presby. Thad stated there was no quorum so the minutes of October 26th, and November 9th, could not be approved. They will be approved at the January 11th, Planning Board meeting.

The Board briefly discussed the Master Plan surveys and having them available until the January meeting at which time the Board will begin to review the data.

The Board had an informal discussion with Ginny Jeffryes regarding the Town applying to the State for an exemption from the Shoreline Protection Act, which was mentioned in the August 31st minutes.  Ginny wanted to register her objection to applying for such an exemption.

After a motion and a second, the meeting adjourned at 7:26pm.
 
Respectfully submitted, 

Carol Wills 
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